
 

 

 

 

 

April 2, 2024 

 

Dear CASD Families: 

 

The purpose of this letter is to provide information on your student’s upcoming PSSA and/or 

Keystone testing experience. All schools in Pennsylvania are required by law to administer a reading 

and a mathematics assessment test in grades 3 through 8 and a science assessment in grades 4 and 8. 

The district is also required to administer the Keystone Exam after students have completed Algebra 

I, English II and Biology I. These tests will be administered to your child according to the following 

schedule: 

 

 Grade(s)    Subject     Dates 

 3rd, 4th, 5th    English/Language Arts April 24th, 25th, 26th  

 3rd, 4th, 5th   Mathematics   April 29th & 30th  

 4th     Science   May 1st & 2nd  

  

 

Parents who wish to preview the test should make arrangements in advance by contacting the 

appropriate building principal.  

 

Additional documents attached to this message include: 

• PSSA and Keystone FAQs  

• Code of Conduct for Test Takers  

• CASD Electronic Device Policy During Testing 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Michael R. Gogoj 

Assistant Superintendent 
 


